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  Death Masque P. N. Elrod,2015-01-06 With the
Revolutionary War making itself felt in his Long
Island home, Jonathan Barrett and his sister
Elizabeth seek refuge on the distant shore of
England. However, Jonathan has yet another reason
to make the voyage: he is still searching for
Nora, his lost love and the woman responsible for
his recently discovered taste for blood. That
search takes Jonathan back to the home of his
mother's sister, where he discovers a plot against
his family that puts him in danger from the most
unlikely of suspects. But his new enemies will
soon realize that it is very difficult to kill a
Barrett—particularly one that is already dead…
  The Masque of the Red Death Edgar Allan
Poe,2024-01-25 In Edgar Allan Poe's The Masque of
the Red Death, Prince Prospero isolates himself
and his wealthy guests to avoid a deadly plague.
Despite his efforts to escape death, it invades
his masked ball, proving that no one can escape
fate.
  The Masque of the Red Death Poe,Edgar
Allan,2023-08-24 The Masque of the Red Death by
Edgar Allan Poe -(originally published as The Mask
of the Red Death: A Fantasy) is a short story by
American writer Edgar Allan Poe, first published
in 1842. The story follows Prince Prospero's
attempts to avoid a dangerous plague, known as the
Red Death, by hiding in his abbey. He, along with
many other wealthy nobles, hosts a masquerade ball
in seven rooms of the abbey, each decorated with a
different color. In the midst of their revelry, a
mysterious figure disguised as a Red Death victim
enters and makes his way through each of the
rooms. Prospero dies after confronting this
stranger, whose costume proves to contain nothing
tangible inside it; the guests also die in turn.
Plot summary: The story takes place at the
castellated abbey of the happy and dauntless and
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sagacious Prince Prospero. Prospero and 1,000
other nobles have taken refuge in this walled
abbey to escape the Red Death, a terrible plague
with gruesome symptoms that has swept over the
land. Victims are overcome by sharp pains, sudden
dizziness, and profuse bleeding at the pores, and
die within half an hour. Prospero and his court
are indifferent to the sufferings of the
population at large; they intend to await the end
of the plague in luxury and safety behind the
walls of their secure refuge, having welded the
doors shut to ensure no one enters or leaves.
Prospero holds a masquerade ball one night to
entertain his guests in seven colored rooms of the
abbey. Each of the first six rooms is decorated
and illuminated in a specific color: blue, purple,
green, orange, white, and violet. The last room is
decorated in black and is illuminated by a scarlet
light, a deep blood color cast from its stained
glass windows. Because of this chilling pairing of
colors, very few guests are brave enough to
venture into the seventh room. A large ebony clock
stands in this room and ominously chimes each
hour, upon which everyone stops talking or dancing
and the orchestra stops playing. Once the chiming
stops, everyone immediately resumes the
masquerade. As nightfall approaches, none of the
guests enter the final room as it takes on a more
eerie display and the additional chimes of the
clock make them uneasy.
  Masque of the Red Death Bethany
Griffin,2012-04-24 Everything is in ruins.A
devastating plague has decimated the population,
and those who are left live in fear of catching it
as the city crumbles around them.So what does
Araby Worth have to live for?Nights in the
Debauchery Club, beautiful dresses, glittery
makeup . . . and tantalizing ways to forget it
all.But in the depths of the club—in the depths of
her own despair—Araby will find more than



4

oblivion. She will find Will, the terribly
handsome proprietor of the club, and Elliott, the
wickedly smart aristocrat. Neither is what he
seems. Both have secrets. Everyone does.And Araby
may find not just something to live for, but
something to fight for—no matter what it costs
her.
  THE MASQUE OF THE RED DEATH EDGAR ALLAN
POE,2021-01-01 ♥♥THE MASQUE OF THE RED DEATH by
EDGAR ALLAN POE♥♥ The Masque of the Red Death
(originally published as The Mask of the Red
Death: A Fantasy) is a short story by American
writer Edgar Allan Poe, first published in 1842.
The story follows Prince Prospero's attempts to
avoid a dangerous plague, known as the Red Death,
by hiding in his abbey. ♥♥THE MASQUE OF THE RED
DEATH by EDGAR ALLAN POE♥♥ He, along with many
other wealthy nobles, hosts a masquerade ball in
seven rooms of the abbey, each decorated with a
different color. In the midst of their revelry, a
mysterious figure disguised as a Red Death victim
enters and makes his way through each of the
rooms. Prospero dies after confronting this
stranger, whose costume proves to contain nothing
tangible inside it [BISAC]; the guests also die in
turn. ♥♥THE MASQUE OF THE RED DEATH by EDGAR ALLAN
POE♥♥ Poe's story follows many traditions of
Gothic fiction and is often analyzed as an
allegory about the inevitability of death, though
some critics advise against an allegorical
reading. Many different interpretations have been
presented, as well as attempts to identify the
true nature of the eponymous disease. ♥♥THE MASQUE
OF THE RED DEATH by EDGAR ALLAN POE♥♥ The story
was first published in May 1842 in Graham's
Magazine and has since been adapted in many
different forms, including a 1964 film starring
Vincent Price. Poe's short story has also been
alluded to by other works in many types of media.
  Death Masque George Hiegel,
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  The Masque of the Red Death Edgar Allan
Poe,2021-09-02 The Masque of the Red Death Edgar
Allan Poe - The story is said in the most
enthralling manner that it makes it very
interesting as well as introspective. Even though
it appears to be very literal but the crux of the
matter is all about the inevitability of death.
The prince thought that with his power and
position he could defy the plague that caused
death in his kingdom. But eventually even he is
not spared because on the figurative level it is
not a plague but death itself, that does not spare
anyone. Prince Prospero's intentions and
preparations did not stand a chance when death
decided to take him on.
  Dance of the Red Death Bethany
Griffin,2013-06-11 Bethany Griffin continues the
journey of Araby Worth in Dance of the Red
Death—the sequel to her teen novel Masque of the
Red Death. Lauren DeStefano, author of the New
York Times bestselling Chemical Gardens trilogy,
called Masque of the Red Death luscious, sultry,
and lingeringly tragic. In Dance of the Red Death,
Araby's world is in shambles—betrayal, death,
disease, and evil forces surround her. She has no
one to trust. But she will fight for herself, for
the people she loves, and for her city. Her
revenge will take place at the menacing masked
ball. It could destroy her and everyone she loves
. . . or it could turn her into a hero. With a nod
to Edgar Allan Poe, Bethany Griffin concludes her
tragic and mysterious Red Death saga about a
heroine that young adult readers will never
forget.
  The Masque of the Red Death Эдгар Аллан
По,2022-01-29 In The Masque of the Red Death Edgar
Allan Poe writes as no one else ever has of
creeping, mounting terrors – of the deadly
approach of a terrible pendulum, of the awful end
of an ancient and noble house, and of the
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impossible beating of a dead heart.
  Death Masque P. N. Elrod,2011-02 This compelling
series combines action and historical drama in
fascinating tales of an American Tory who stumbles
into the dark world of the vampire. Completely
revised and expanded, each of these new editions
includes more than 40 pages of new material.
Continuing the saga of Red Death and Death and the
Maiden, Jonathan Barrett returns to England in
search of Nora Jones-for only Nora knows if his
unexpected destiny is a blessing or a curse; it
was her kiss that initiated him into the world of
the living dead. Finding her missing, Jonathan
steps up his hunt and in the process discovers
startling secrets about his bizarre family as well
as a malicious plot against him.
  The Masque Of The Red Death Edgar Allan
Poe,2013-01-29 Within their refuge from a terrible
plague called the Red Death, Prince Prospero and
his court hold an opulent masquerade ball. But one
uninvited guest means death for everyone. A
pioneer of the short story genre, Poe’s stories
typically captured themes of the macabre and
included elements of the mysterious. His better-
known stories include “The Fall of the House of
Usher”, “The Pit and the Pendulum”, “The Murders
in the Rue Morgue”, “The Masque of the Red Death”
and “The Tell-Tale Heart”. HarperCollins brings
great works of literature to life in digital
format, upholding the highest standards in ebook
production and celebrating reading in all its
forms. Look for more titles in the HarperCollins
short-stories collection to build your digital
library.
  Death Masque David McGlone,2015-08-23 'YOU'RE A
MAN. A DEAD MAN, THAT'S ALL' Aldous 'Dr Al'
Andrews, his girlfriend Lara and DCI Marlin are
brought together again as a series of brutal
killings begin, each scene numbered and the
victims linked to previous investigations. The
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murders escalate in horror as the victims become
close friends and colleagues and all three must
question the very nature of their relationships.
New grudges are created as old scores are settled
in a breathless race to find the truth; the ugly,
deadly truth.
  Death Masque Lee Holz,2016-01-02 It was a
troubled marriage at best. Paul Gallagher, the
executive, was tremendously successful, posed to
reach the pinnacle of corporate power, and
engrossed in his career. Nicole Gallagher, his
college sweetheart, insecure since childhood. had
become frustrated and angry. Gabrielle Kalonova,
the inevitable other woman, was a highly unusual
individual, and the eternal triangle wasn't what
it seemed. Andrea Gallagher, Paul and Nicole's
only child, was deeply affected by the
estrangement of her parents. It wasn't surprising
that infidelity led to a divorce suit, and yet who
could have foreseen it would end in blackmail and
death? People wear many masks. There are masks
that hide our secrets from the world, masks that
hide us from each other and masks behind which we
hide from ourselves. Life is a masque, a dramatic
performance played behind masks.
  Death Masque Dan Andriacco,2018-09-04 Small town
controversies can be murder. When a newcomer to
Erin, Ohio, proposes to tear down the historic
Bijou Theater and erect in its place a boutique
hotel, Sebastian McCabe adds “civic activist” to a
long resume that already includes magician,
mystery writer, professor, and amateur sleuth.
With the strategic help of brother-in-law Jeff
Cody, Mac launches a far-reaching campaign to
“Save the Bijou.” The issue becomes highly
political when three eccentric mayoral candidates
stake out their positions - which one of them
switches after a hefty campaign contribution. “The
plot machinations of grand opera seem positively
guileless by comparison!” Mac cries. Can homicide
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be far behind? The opera comparison is a natural
one, for the new Erin Opera Company is staging an
original work with a Mardi Gras theme. As murder
strikes again, this time back stage, Sebastian
McCabe becomes aware that many of the actors in
this real-life drama are wearing metaphorical
masks as well. Lynda Teal, Jeff's wife, records
much of Mac's sleuthing for a podcast series,
never imagining that the most dramatic audio of
the concluding episode will come from the
murderer.
  The Masque of the Red Death (Annotated) Edgar
Allan Poe,2021-05-04 The Masque of the Red Death,
originally published as The Mask of the Red Death,
is a short story written Edgar Allan Poe and first
published in 1842. The story follows Prince
Prospero's attempts to avoid...
  The Masque of the Red Death Edgar Allan
Poe,2016-07-26 The Masque of the Red Death,
originally published as The Mask of the Red Death:
A Fantasy (1842), is a short story by Edgar Allan
Poe. The story follows Prince Prospero's attempts
to avoid a dangerous plague, known as the Red
Death, by hiding in his abbey. He, along with many
other wealthy nobles, hosts a masquerade ball
within seven rooms of the abbey, each decorated
with a different color. In the midst of their
revelry, a mysterious figure disguised as a Red
Death victim enters and makes his way through each
of the rooms. Prospero dies after confronting this
stranger, whose costume proves to contain nothing
tangible inside it; the guests also die in turn.
The story follows many traditions of Gothic
fiction and is often analyzed as an allegory about
the inevitability of death, though some critics
advise against an allegorical reading. Many
different interpretations have been presented, as
well as attempts to identify the true nature of
the titular disease. The story was first published
in May 1842 in Graham's Magazine and has since
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been adapted in many different forms, including a
1964 film starring Vincent Price. Additionally, it
has been alluded to by other works in many types
of media.
  Champions of Fenris ,2014
  The Masque of the Red Death Edgar Allan
Poe,2020-03-19 The Masque of the Red Death,
originally published as The Mask of the Red Death:
A Fantasy, is a short story by American writer
Edgar Allan Poe, first published in 1842. The
story follows Prince Prospero's attempts to avoid
a dangerous plague, known as the Red Death, by
hiding in his abbey. He, along with many other
wealthy nobles, hosts a masquerade ball within
seven rooms of the abbey, each decorated with a
different color. In the midst of their revelry, a
mysterious figure disguised as a Red Death victim
enters and makes his way through each of the
rooms. Prospero dies after confronting this
stranger, whose costume proves to contain nothing
tangible inside it; the guests also die in
turn.Poe's story follows many traditions of Gothic
fiction and is often analyzed as an allegory about
the inevitability of death, though some critics
advise against an allegorical reading. Many
different interpretations have been presented, as
well as attempts to identify the true nature of
the eponymous disease. The story was first
published in May 1842 in Graham's Magazine and has
since been adapted in many different forms,
including a 1964 film starring Vincent Price.
Poe's short story has also been alluded to by
other works in many types of media.
  Death Masque Hugh McLeave,1985-01-01
  The Masque of the Red Death Edgar Allan
Poe,2020-10-15 The story follows Prince Prospero's
attempts to avoid a dangerous plague known as the
Red Death by hiding in his abbey. He, along with
many other wealthy nobles, has a masquerade ball
within seven rooms of his abbey, each decorated
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with a different color.
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